WOKINGHAM COPY.

22nd May, 1941.

Dear Sira,

T am in recelpt of your letter
of the 4th ultimo Intimating that the
poiler Survey of the steamer "RYUNAN MARU"
was expected to be carried out in your
district towards the end of last month, and
may say that in the circumstances the receipt
of your report on the case is awalted.

Should the requisite:inspection
not have been carrisd out &s anticlipated,
I shall be glad to learn what further
arrangements the Owners propose mak ig in the
mat ter.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to '&hﬁf Lo
Classification COmittee.

The Surveyors,

. Fou ndation

eqister
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